SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS
AND SAFETY OF THE CITY OF PERU, INDIANA,

MINUTES

January 25, 2022

9 AM

The Board of Public Works and Safety of the City of Peru, Indiana, met in a special meeting at 9:00 am
January 25, 2022, with the following members present: Mayor Miles Hewitt, Board Member Ron
Dausch, Board Member Bill Gornto was absent, City Clerk/Treasurer and Steet Commissioner Adam
Sheets. Also present were department heads and other interested parties.

The purpose of the special meeting was to award the winning bid for the CCMG, North Broadway
Project. Mayor Hewitt called the meeting to order at 9 AM. The Mayor then read the bid of
$548,975.89 submitted by E & B Paving as the lowest bidder to be awarded the project. Motion was
made by Dausch, seconded by Mayor Hewitt to award the project to E & B Paving.

With no other business to be discussed the motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Dausch,
seconded by Mayor Hewitt.

MEETING ADJOURNED

Miles Hewitt, Mayor of the City of Peru, Indiana

Attest;

Susan Rylands, City Clerk-Treasurer



